
Friday 22nd September 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

RE Year 1 Kings and Queens - A Royal ‘Dress Up’ Day

For history this term, the children in Year 1 are learning all about Kings and Queens. The children have really
enjoyed learning all about our current monarch, King Charles lll, and we will soon be moving onto royals from
history.

On Tuesday 3rd October we will be learning about royal clothing and what people would wear to the Royal
Court. On this day, we are inviting children to dress up in their most Royal Attire as Kings, Queens, Princesses’
and Princes’. Children do not need to wear a dress or a robe, they may choose to come in wearing red, white
and blue to represent the colours of the Union Jack flag.

We look forward to seeing them dressed and ready for the Royal Court!

Thank you for all of your continued support,

Mrs Hunt, Miss Croucher and Miss Ballard
Year 1 Class Teachers


